
Community Power Aggregation Committee Interest Form 

On December 13, 2021, Deerfield’s Select Board voted unanimously to establish an official 
“Community Power Aggregation Committee.” The purpose of this effort is to consider new 
municipal power aggregation opportunities provided for New Hampshire communities by 
recently passed state legislation. This committee will consist of no more than 7 members, and 
will be meeting with vetted subject matter experts to discuss possibilities.    

If you would like to be considered for this committee, please fill out the information below BY 
DECEMBER 21ST and click submit. NOTE: depending on the responses received, it is not 
guaranteed that you will be asked to serve on the committee. 

Name:    *  

Address: *  

E-Mail:   *  

Why do you want to serve on this committee, and what unique perspectives or expertise would 
you bring to the discussion? * 

  

__________________________________________________________________________ 
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